
237 Schoolhouse Road Albany, New York 12203 Telephone (518) 452-2585
FRadigan@aol.com

November 29, 2010

Hon. Jaclyn Brilling
Secretary to the Commission
New York State Public Service Commission
Agency Building 3
Albany, NY 12223-1350

Dear Secretary Brilling:

The following tariff leaves filed on behalf of Massena Electric Department are revisions
to the proposed leaves on file for the purchase of electricity from local renewable generation.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please don’t hesitate to
contact me at 518-452-2585 or e-mail me at the address listed below.

Sincerely,

Frank W. Radigan
Principal

ATT:

Received: 11/29/2010


